
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Town Manager’s Office 
 
Phone:  603-424-2331 
 
 

Lower Merrimack River Local Advisory Committee (LMRLAC) 
Representative Position Available 

MERRIMACK, NH – (November 22, 2022) - The Town of Merrimack is seeking a 
representative for membership that is currently available on the Lower Merrimack River 
Local Advisory Committee (LMRLAC).  This Committee was formed in 1990 after the 
Lower Merrimack received designated status as a protected river due to its outstanding 
natural and cultural resources. LMRLAC activities vary from reviewing wetland 
applications and site plans for development, to assisting with trail projects and 
commenting on conservation activities within the river corridor. For more information 
about this committee, please visit the following link:  www.nashuarpc.org/lmrlac  
 
If you are interested in applying for a position, please submit a letter of interest by 
Thursday, December 22, 2022, that includes your qualifications, personal 
characteristics, length of residency, previous positions held, either elected or appointed, 
and intent or experience related to the position to:  

Town of Merrimack 
Attn: Committees 

6 Baboosic Lake Road 
Merrimack, NH 03054 

For more information on the Lower Merrimack River Local Advisory Committee, please 
contact the Town Manager’s office at 603-424-2331. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

-END- 

 

http://www.nashuarpc.org/lmrlac

